
 

 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

What a beautiful day to end the 

week on! It feels like Spring might 

be on its way now that February 

has arrived! 

We have had a good week with so 

many children impressing us with 

their behaviour. 

Year 5 and 6 were very lucky to be 

invited to watch the Dance Show-

case at St Andrew’s on Thursday. 

The standard was so good and it 

was so great to see so many ex-

pupils showing their dance talents 

in the show. 

Our pupils did themselves proud 

with their behaviour and were ap-

preciative and respectful—we are 

so proud of them. 

  

Father Michael came to visit Year 1 

this week to talk about how to 

pray the Rosary which was a lovely 

way to finish their Mission Week 

project. 

In assembly today Mrs Davies and 

Mr Tyler also spoke about how 
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This week in school... 
Certificates: 

Writing: 
Birch - Theo 

Elm - Elsie 

Hazel-Isabella 

Cherry-Helena 

Presentation: 

Oak—Olivia 

Ash-Taniha 

Beech-Toby 

Rowan-Olivia 

Elm-Layla 
Birch-Arminas 

Hazel-Amy 

Cherry-Issy 

Hawthorn-Elise 

Poplar-Emmie 

Sycamore –Louis 

Chestnut-Alana 

General: 

Willow—Jude 

Maple-Lana 

Oak –Prince 

Ash-Alba 

Rowan –Jonny 

Beech-Masserrat 

Poplar-Olek 

Hawthorn-Ciara 

Sycamore-Vivienne 

Chestnut-Nico 

Values and Virtues: 
Oak—Eva 

Ash– Naomi 

Rowan-Molly 

Beech-Aurora 

Elm-Olivia 

Birch-Jack 

Hazel-Shreya 

Cherry-Oliver 

Hawthorn-Orla 

Poplar-Kinga 

Sycamore-Noah 

Chestnut-Emilia 

Attendance: 
Cherry 97% 

Behaviour: 
Hawthorn 

proud they were of the foot-

ball and athletics squads. Not 

only did they play well but 

they also demonstrated some 

good sportsmanship traits 

too. We will be looking to see 

how these skills and ambassa-

dorship develop over future 

fixtures.  

Storytelling week has been an 

enjoyable and exciting one 

here at St Peter’s; from re-

counts of favourite stories to 

some fantastic storytelling it 

has been wonderful to see so 

much wonderful writing! 

Just a reminder that there 

is an INSET day for staff 

next Friday 9th so school 

will be closed for children. 

Wishing you all a happy and 

healthy weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Hall 

 

 

H ouse  Po in ts  
S t  P h i l i p  – 6 4 8  

S t  T h e r e s a - 5 2 9  

S t  M a r g a r e t - 5 0 2  

S t  F r a n c i s — 4 3 5  

Mark 1:29-39 

Jesus cures Simon’s mother-in-law and many 
others as well.  
God of love, help us all to follow Jesus’ ex-
ample of loving care, and to treat all those 
who are ill with kindness and tenderness. 
Amen.  
Please take time to share the gospel with 
your children 
 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

Winnie has had a lovely week and has 
enjoyed seeing children working so hard 
on their presentation in their books as 
well as all the fantastic behaviour too! 
She is looking forward to  giving out 
some certificates next week and would 
love to see some children for her wellbe-
ing walks! 

Uniform Information 
 
 
Unismart in Cobham has 
closed down.  
It is still possible to order 
online and they are provid-
ing free delivery to school. 
 
 



 

Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Hall (Lead) 

Mrs. Kelly (Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

Mrs Tucker (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

  

 

5th-9th February 

Next week St Peter’s will be involved in the Big Schools’ Birdwatch. 

This is our chance to contribute some important data to find out how many  

birds are in our school environment. We will be acting like citizen scientists 

contributing to one of the largest animal surveys in the World.  We have put up bird feeders in readi-

ness to attract birds to our outside areas.  Last year the blackbird was the top bird spotted by schools. 

We will let you know what our data shows this year. 

FOSP News 
 

Boogie Bingo 

We are looking forward to a fun evening tonight! If you'd like to come along and join 

us, tickets are available on the door for a fusion of bingo and dancing, from 7.45pm 

onwards with prizes to be won! 

 

Disco 

The children were very good last week and we hope they all enjoyed their UV disco. 

Thank you to all the volunteers that made it happen! 

 

End of term cake sale 

Year 1 will be selling cakes on Thursday 8th February when we break up for half term. 

 

Football Goals 

From the disco we raised £1,534, and with the £272.80 from the cake sale, we pur-

chased a set of football goals for the field at £1,650 enabling St Peter's to host more 

football games here. We hope that the football teams continue in their success! 
 

 

Geography News Book 
Each class has their own news book named ‘What’s happening in the World?’. Each child in turn 

takes the book home. In Reception they may record where they went to at the weekend, whilst in 

Year 6 they are encourage to choose an international news item with a geographical focus that 

really interests them. The purpose of the book is to help develop the children’s geographical skills 

and to make them appreciate Geography is everywhere, in their everyday lives, on their journeys 

to school, in the places they live, extending to the world in older years. They then bring the book 

into school to share with their classmates, often using maps or digimaps to locate associated plac-

es.  
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2/2/24 Boogie Bingo—details in newsletter  

8/2/24 Year 1 Cake Sale NEW 

9/2/24 INSET Day—school closed for children  

 Monday 12th -Friday 16th February- - Half Term Holiday  

19.02.24 Children return to school  

21/02/24 Prevent information meeting for parents NEW 

28/02/24 How to protect your child from online images—information meeting for parents NEW 

23/02/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow NEW 

26.02.24 Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle  

1/03/24 NHS Assembly for Year 5 and 6 NEW 

07.03.24 World Book day—details to follow  

8/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow NEW 

Week beg 

11/03/24 
Year 5 Mission Week—details to follow NEW 

14/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby tournament—details to follow NEW 

18/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening –details to follow NEW 

20/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening—details to follow NEW 

20/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Netball tournament—details to follow NEW 

22/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow NEW 

22/03/24 Spring term Reading Challenge ends NEW 

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

8/05/24 Photographer in school NEW 

Week beg 

13/05/24 
Year 5 Residential trip—details to follow NEW 

Week beg KS2 SATs week NEW 

13/05 

&14/05/24 
Year 3 Feet First training—details to follow NEW 

Week beg 

20/05/24 
Year 6 Bikeability Group 1—details to follow NEW 

21/05/24 Choir at Primary Music festival—details to follow NEW 

24/05/24 May Procession NEW 

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

12/06/24 Reception visit to Gatton Park—details to follow NEW 

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

16/06- Year 6 residential trip—details to follow NEW 

Week beg Reception Mission week—details to follow NEW 

4/07/24 District Sports event—details to follow NEW 

6/7/24 FOSP Summer Showcase—details to follow NEW 

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  

   

Dates for your diary 


